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To the Committee Members. 

 

SB 301 is a bad look for Senator Meeks. He is trying to undo the minimal protections 

passed in 2022 by making wake boat even heavier. This will undo the broad general 

benefit of the existing legislation in favor of a narrow private use. The Newberg Pool 

is not a playground for one specific interest. I urge the Committee the drop the Meeks 

amendment and let the studies proceed as intended. 

 

Thank You, 

John Drzal 

7845 Burton Pl SE 

Salem, Oregon 97317 


